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1ST GRADE  
Discover · Explore · Practice · Create 

 

Math

• I CAN add and subtract 
fluently within 10.

• I CAN solve word 
problems within 20.

• I CAN use related facts 
to help solve problems.

• ex: 3+4=7, 4+3=7, 

• 7-3=4, 7-4=3

• I CAN correctly use 
math symbols 

• ex: +, -, =

• I CAN count to 120 
starting at any number.

• I CAN compare 2 
numbers using tens and 
ones, using greater 
than, less than, or equal 
to. 

• I CAN add and subtract 
tens and ones within 
100.

• I CAN tell time to the 
hour and half hour.

• I CAN read and answer 
questions about graphs.

• I CAN order items by 
size.

• I CAN recognize my 2D 
and 3D shapes.

English Language Arts

• I CAN read and 
understand 1st grade 
books.

• I CAN orally break apart 
words and put them 
together

• I CAN retell stories in 
order.

• I CAN identify the main 
topic and details of 
nonfiction books using 
text and pictures.

• I CAN ask and answer 
questions about 1st 
grade books.

• I CAN describe the 
characters, setting and 
events in stories using 
the words and pictures.

• I CAN tell how books 
and characters are the 
same and different.

• I CAN identify and use 
text features in 
nonfiction books. (EX: 
glossary, headings, 
captions, bold words, 
index, etc)

• I CAN make inferences 
to better understand 
words and phrases

Science

• I CAN plan an 
experiment.

• I CAN observe and then 
draw a conclusion. 

• I CAN use materials to 
solve a problem.

• I CAN talk about sound 
and sound vibrations.

• I CAN talk about light 
and how it changes.

• I CAN understand 
patterns of behaviors in 
animals.

• I CAN model a life cycle.

• I CAN observe patterns 
in space.

• I CAN notice the 
differences in the 
seasons. 

• I CAN compare the 
results from an 
experiment.


